
From: Michelle Woulfe   
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:09 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
It is absolutely ridiculous that during a potentially catastrophic climate crisis, we continue to 
subsidize oil and gas industry expansion. All the while, not only not investing in renewable 
development but actually spending millions of dollars to cancel renewable projects already in the 
works. Shame on you! Wake up! Ontarians want to be at the forefront of the green economy. 
Clearly this is not the government to get us there, so we will definitely make that clear in the next 
election and vote you out. However, in the meantime I do not want any more of my tax dollars 
going to oil and gas development. You work for us! Its time to face reality and move towards a 
green economy. This is what we expect and demand. 

Michelle Woulfe 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Michelle Woulfe  
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